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St Mary’s Catholic First School 
Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD 

Tel: 01305 262258 

Fax: 01305 257101 
E-mail:  office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 Head Teacher:  Mrs Paula Fearn 
 

 

4
th

 March 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

A big thank you to George Beedell and the parent volunteers who helped last 

Saturday. They have tidied up the grounds and made bird feeders and a bug hotel. We 

are looking forward to seeing more wildlife in our grounds over the coming months. 

 

We have a Mother’s Day assembly on Monday morning at 9.15a.m. You are most 

welcome to come and also to stay for a tea or coffee afterwards. 

 

The school nurse will be here for a drop-in seesion next Friday 11
th

 at 8.45 a.m., 

please come to the main entrance if you would like to see her. 

 

Year 4 are looking forward to their DASP First schools concert on Thursday evening at 

St Osmunds Middle school.  They will be singing some songs in a medley with other 

schools and also one with just their own classmates. 

 

A team of Year 4 children are taking part in the Milborne St Andrew football festival 

on Tuesday afternoon, we wish them lots of luck and hope the weather is kind on the 

day! 

 

Fr Barry will be here to say Mass in school on Tuesday 22
nd

 March at 9.15 a.m., 

everyone is welcome and to stay for refreshments afterwards. 

 

Skylarks choir is seeking new members!  From next term they have a new venue and 

will be rehearsing at Manor Park First school from 3.45 – 4.45 pm on Thursday 

afternoons.  Children from Years 2 – 6 are invited to audition for the choir, the audition 

is to assess their singing potential but also to see how well they are able to concentrate 

and participate within a group.  More information can be found at 

www.daspmusic.co.uk or music@dasp.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Jo Bourne 

Acting Deputy Head 

http://www.daspmusic.co.uk/
mailto:music@dasp.org.uk

